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We Can Help You 
Get Cash Back in 

Your Pockets

CONTACT US

Downtown Branch
3661 N. 6th St, Abilene, TX  79603
(325) 691-2300 or (800) 535-2157
Fax (325) 673-0069
Lobby Hours: Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm
Drive Thru Hours: Monday – Friday 7:30am-5:30pm  
Drive Thru -Saturday 9:00am-1:00pm

Rolling Green Branch
3350 Rolling Green Drive
Fax (325) 692-0096  
Lobby Hours: Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm
Drive Thru Hours:  Monday – Friday 8:30am-5:30pm  
Lobby & Drive thru: Saturday – 9:00am-1:00pm

MAX TELEPHONE TELLER – 24/7                                                
(325) 691-2301 or (800) 231-3328

LOST/STOLEN DEBIT or CREDIT CARDS
MasterCard Debit Card – (800) 472-3272
MasterCard Credit Card – (800) 442-4757

Email: contact@coafcu.org   
ABA/Online: www.coafcu.org

Apply for a Loan 24x7 (866) 292-7675

Payment Specialist Office (325) 691-2320		
			 
ROUTING and TRANSIT NUMBER 
311380859            	

NLMS #715515  

www.coafcu.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Jim McDonald, Chairman
Robert Sayer, Vice Chairman
Diane Schmahl, Secretary
Jodie McGaughey, Treasurer
Charles Price, Member
Kevin Smotherman, Member

Ken Simonton, Chairman
David Herd, Member
Barney Johnson, Member
David Roberts, Member

February 
19-21-Closed
for President’s 

Day

March 13-Daylight 
Saving Time

March 30-
Business Expo 

Convention Center

April-National Credit 
Union Youth Month

  April 23-Big Country Youth 
Club Party

April 17- Easter

May 8-Mother’s Day 

May 28-30- Closed for
Memorial Day

June - Youth Report Card 
Rewards starts

June 21-Juneteenth & 
Father’s Day 

July 2-4-
Closed for 

Fourth of July 

Cash back is 1.5% of the loan balance. Existing auto loans currently finance 
with COAFCU do not qualify for this incentive program. Minimum amount 
is $5,000. All loan approvals are subject to normal underwriting guidelines. 
Rates, payment, and other terms are based on the type of loan, collateral, 
amount of loan, and creditworthiness. Not all members will qualify for the 
lowest rate and payment may not be lower for every member. Amounts earned 
may be reported to the IRS. Promotion is for March and April 2022.

A New Year, a New Plan!



      Manage your 
security preferences     

Our standard protection keeps your finances 
safe and secure.

• Strengthen your Passcode - Having a strong 
Passcode and changing it frequently is a powerful 
defense against hackers.  
  
• You’ve enhanced your mobile app sign-in
Help keep your info secure by enhancing your mobile app 
sign-in with biometrics and setting up alerts that keep you informed 
in the event we notice unusual account activity Enabling biometrics like Touch ID or Face ID upgrades your 
overall internet safety.    

• Review your contact information - Keeping your mobile number and email address up to date means 
you can receive notifications in the event we notice unusual account activity.
 
• You’ve gone paperless - You’re helping prevent identify theft resulting from lost or stolen mail. You’ll 
get an email when a statement or document is available to view online.
 
• Set up alerts and notifications - We monitor your account activity and automatically notify you when 
we see something suspicious. Some security alerts are sent automatically and cannot be turned off.
You can increase your security by setting up the following optional alerts and notifications. 
TIP: View your Alerts History to see past alerts. You can see your push notification history in the mobile app.

• Checking/savings account alerts - Know when a transaction over a certain amount is made, when a 
transaction takes place outside the U.S. and more.

• Mobile push notifications - Get messages about your accounts sent directly to your mobile device.
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Don’t Forget to bring your report cards in JUNE 
to any CoAFCU office to be rewarded $1 

for every “A” on the last six weeks final grade!

ALL YOUTH ACCOUNT MEMBERS 


